THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 2, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen

Dept. of Physical Educ.

Campus

My dear Dr, Allen:
Thank you for your kind letter of
the 19th which I shall be glad to place

before our faculty at some future meeting

for careful consideration.

We appreciate the suggestion.

Sincerely yours,
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